TEXAS INTERVENTIONAL
PAIN INSTITUTE

June 23, 2025

Dear Valued Patients,

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you that Dr. Alan Swearingen
will leave our practice after July 31, 2025. Dr. Swearingen has decided to pursue other
opportunities and will no longer provide medical care at our office.

We have another phsyician, Dr. Harsha Kannan, who will be taking his place. Our goal is to
ensure that you continue to receive the high-quality care you have come to expect from
our practice. If for any reason you would like to transfer your care elsewhere, we can
arrange to transfer your medical records.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact our office. We will
be happy to assist you in any way we can.

Thank you for your understanding and continued trust in our practice.

Best regards,

Texas Interventional Pain Institute

19002 PARK ROW, STE 200 HOUSTON, TX 77084



